C-Span
400 Capitol St N.W.
Suite # 650
Washington, D.C.

Dear Madam or Sir,

Please send me the street address of

Michael Beards organization called-
The Coalition to End Gun Violence, which

I believe is headquartered in Washington,

D.C. and was featured on your Friday,

April 8th program on gun violence.

Thanking you in advance for your prompt response, I remain,

Sincerely,

Winter Park, Fl. 32792

P.S. . Our family are avid watchers of C-Span.

April 9, 1994 20002 The Coslition to End Cun Violence, which